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“We congratulate Tyler McGaughey on his nomination. His knowledge and expertise would be a 

valued addition to the Board's work in ensuring that America's counterterrorism efforts are 

effectively balanced against the need to safeguard privacy and civil liberties. We wish him all the 

best in the confirmation process.” 


